
 
    
15

th
 May 2017 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 
 

Your child will be attending Brio Leisure Centre 
in Ellesmere Port on Monday 22

nd
 May during 

the afternoon to take part in a P.E. session.  
They will be escorted by bus with Somerville 
staff. 
 

Your child will have their normal lunch 
arrangements before they leave but will not 
arrive back until 3.30pm. 
 

I would be most grateful if you would supply 
your child with a filled water bottle, PE kit 
including a tracksuit and a coat. 
 

The Governing Body will meet the cost of the 
trip. 
  
Yours sincerely 
 

Mrs Renshaw 

School P.E. Co-ordinator 
 


